Dear Friend and Colleague,

The Global Social Health Foundation (GSHF) is organizing a World Congress on Human Trafficking,
Prostitution and Sex Work sponsored by The Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation, The William J. Clinton
Foundation and other benevolent donors worldwide. The Conference will be held at the California
University of Pennsylvania Steele Hall, 250 University Ave., California, PA 15419 from February 19th -
23th 2012 and from 25th to 29th February 2012 at the BCEAO Salle de Conf & Multimedia in
Senegal.

The aims of the conference are to bring together researchers and practitioners in an effort to lay the
groundwork for future collaborative research, advocacy, and program development as well as to
educate social service, health care, and criminal justice professionals on human trafficking and the
needs and risks of those victimized by the commercial sex industry.

If you are interested to participate and want to represent your country, you may contact the
secretariat of the organizing committee by email: (gshfsecretariat@globomail.com) for more
information.

You may get back to me with my email: dexteraileen@globomail.com

Sincerely,
Staff- Global Social Health Foundation (GSHF)
Aileen Dexter.

Email: dexteraileen@globomail.com



